
March 2017 Elementary Principal Report 

Summer Y-Care – The YMCA has sent out information pertaining to summer 

programs available to our students.  This program would be held on sight.   

NAG Conference – Nebraska Association for the Gifted Conference was held 

February 23rd and 24th.  We sent three teachers and one para-professional to the 

conference.  They attended many sessions on how to better utilize personnel, 

materials, and time for High Ability Students.  All participants came back with 

great ideas and strategies to begin immediately. 

Muffins with Moms – 3rd and 4th Grade mothers were invited to enjoy muffins 

with their moms, to kick off an amazing testing season.  We had approximately 68 

moms or special visitors attend 

Lone Star – Our fundraising sales allowed us to bring in Lone Star Action Sports.  

This elite group of bike riders and skaters are national and X-games champions.  

They put on an amazing show that the crowd was extremely excited about. 

Dr. Jean Conference – On March 1st a group of teachers participated in the Dr. 

Jean music and movement conference.  This conference highlighted different 

ways for incorporate music and movement into the classroom. 

Dr. Seuss Breakfast – On Friday, March 3 we celebrated Dr. Seuss’ Birthday and 

Read Across America with a Dr. Seuss Breakfast.  The official count was 228 

breakfasts served!  What a success. 

Screenings and Meetings – We held our preschool screenings for students in the 

district on March 3.  Kindergarten round-up was held on March 9. 

Spring Conferences – Conferences were a huge success!  

 

 

 


